Office of the Mayor



515 Clark Avenue, P. O. Box 811 Ames, IA 50010

Phone: 515-239-5105 Fax: 515-239-5142

September 9, 2020

Dickson Jensen Jensen Group 4611 Mortensen Road, Suite 106 Ames, Iowa 50014

Dear Dickson:

On behalf of the Ames City Council I want to thank you for your generous offer to help fund a pool of money to purchase gift cards to reward those in our community who are abiding by our mandatory face covering ordinance. Given all that the City is dealing with at this time, we believe it would be more effective if you would pursue your idea with the Chamber of Commerce. They recently concluded a similar program to promote area businesses during the pandemic and, therefore, they are geared up to administer such a program.

Again, thanks for your willingness to give back to our community!

Sincerely, Shuffill

John Haila Mayor

C: Ames City Council Members